
LAKE PARKER RECREATION COMMITTEE ANNUAL REPORT 2022 

 

Since our last annual meeting in June of 2021 the Recreation Committee sponsored a Hot Dog 

and Corn Roast on August 21, 2021.  This was to celebrate the 50th anniversary of the forming 

of the Lake Parker Association.  This was held in the afternoon of our special meeting regarding 

Phragmites control.  While this event was not largely attended those there had plenty to eat 

and stories to share.   

Once again small family groups of volunteers kept the walking path in great shape.  A bridge 

truss was rebuilt and some beaver dam drainage work was done as well.  Special thanks to 

Steve Cutler with helping with these two projects. 

On Memorial Day we participated with Taps Across America by going to the middle of the lake 

raising a flag and playing taps at 3:00 pm after a cannon blast. 

As an impromptu event, on July 3, 2022 for the first time we went around the Lake giving ice 

cream treats to all the children and some adults as well.  It was great to see so many neighbors 

enjoying the lake.   

We are hoping that the Memorial Day and Independence Day events become annual traditions. 

With COVID hopefully in our rear-view mirror we have scheduled a work day on the walking 

path on July 23rd from 10:00 AM to noon.  Volunteers will be notified by email with more 

instructions. 

A boat social is scheduled for August 20th   Be on the lookout for an email blast with details. 

The recreation committee would love to plan some events for summer 2023 and are seeking 

ideas from the membership.  Please email Recreation@lakeparker.org  with your thoughts. 

What would be fun events to bring the lake community together? 

Enjoy your time on the lake. 

 

Respectfully, 

Tim Plastridge, Chairperson 

 


